From: lane@mcn.org

To: Gary Pace; Public Comment; Moke Simon

Cc: Lake County Public Health

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Comment - Bd of Supervisors Meeting - June 16, 2020
Date: Sunday, June 14, 2020 6:54:54 PM

Importance: High

Public Comment - Bd of Supervisors Meeting - June 16, 2020

We should all be indebted to Dr. Gary Pace for his early and proactive
response to Covind-19,
which resulted in a low number of cases in Lake County.

His current mandatory mask order is essential to the continued well-being
of Lake County residents,
and should be enforced to the fullest extent of the law.

Therefore I am strongly in favor of the proposed urgency ordinance,
which authorizes code enforcement officers to enforce public health orders,
and creates an administrative process for citations, fines and appeals.

Thank for your consideration and service.
Rebecca Lane

Middletown, CA

We are each of us angels with only one wing,
and we can only fly by embracing one another.
- Luciano de Crescenzo
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